From: Chadgoodlett [mailto:<u>chadgoodlett@aol.com</u>]

Sent: Monday, January 26, 2015 10:18 AM

To: Parsons, Bonnie Receptionist, Spencer County Public Schools

Subject: Use of Spencer County Middle School auditorium

Spencer County Board of Education,

The members of Taylorsville Community Church and I desire to become better servants in our community. This vision has blessed us with growth beyond what our current facilities can seat. I am asking if you would consider allowing us to meet for a few hours on Sunday mornings for church the next 6 to 12 months, beginning on March 8, 2015, in the Spencer County Middle School auditorium while we are meeting with engineers and planning for our future.

We rented the same facility this past December for our Community Christmas Concert and it worked very well for us. It is a very nice facility and our goal is to treat it as if it is ours and to be invisible to the school. We in no way want to ever be a burden to the school or staff and accept all liabilities and fees. We also understand that school functions come first and will have a plan in place for those times when school activities

are in progress in the desired facility.

Thank you for your consideration in this matter

His servant,

Chad Goodlett
Pastor, TCC